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Date  :  14.05.2021 

MESSAGE  

Dear Parents,  

Please be informed that the school is going to initiate scholastic activities for the 

students of Class XI from 20 May 2021 onwards, with an objective to help them 

pursue their academic learning in the stipulated framework given by the CBSE and 

make them utilize their time effectively during these unprecedented times of the 

COVID-19 pandemic. 

As you are aware that the process of Registration for Admission in Class XI for the 

session 2021-22 was completed by 7th May, 2021. The students have been allotted 

subjects as per their desired choice. However, to seek confirmation of your ward's 

provisional admission in Class XI in our institution, you are required to make online 

payment of the tuition fees only using the ERP Login and Password latest by 17th May, 

2021 so that the students are allotted sections according to their subject combinations 

by 18th May, 2021.  

 We appreciate your motivation and support in all academic endeavors of the school.  

Your cooperation is sincerely solicited in the continued journey of learning and growth 

of your ward.  

Keep safe, healthy and happy!  

 
(Dr. D K Pandey) 
   PRINCIPAL 
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